From: Diane Williamson <dwilliamson@bristolri.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, December 14, 2022 3:28 PM

To: Melissa Cordeiro <mcordeiro@bristolri.gov>

Cc: Steven Contente <scontente@bristolri.gov>
Subject: Bristol Harbor Sign

Hello Melissa —

Can you please add to the Town Council Agenda for December 21 an item for Council
consideration. The proposal is a new sign to be installed on the Bristol Waterfront. | will have
information to present at the Council meeting.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

Diane M. Williamson, AICP, CFM
Director of Community Development
Town of Bristol

10 Court Street, Bristol RI 02809
P:401-253-7000 ext. 126

@ BRISTOL
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